
 

 

Date: 2022/08/29 

To: Chair and Members of the Heritage Advisory Committee 

From: Martha Cameron 
Legislative Coordinator 
 

Meeting Date: 2022/09/06 

Subject: Confirmation of Site Visit – Ten West Development Site 
September 9, 2022 at 10 a.m. 

 
The Heritage Advisory Committee received an invitation to attend a site visit at the proposed 
Ten West development site from Emma Abramowicz, Senior Project Manager, ERA Architects 
Inc., and Anthony Di Santo, Development Manager, FRAM + Slokker Group.  This 
memorandum is to confirm that the site visit will take place on Friday, September 9th from 10 am 
to noon. 
 
Committee members are to meet on the property between the houses located at 89 and 90 High 
Street East for the site walk-through followed by a discussion which will be held at the FRAM 
office location. 
 
 
 
Martha Cameron 
Legislative Coordinator 
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